
Hello,  
 
I am writing to let you know that my Husband and I are fully against this bill. Taking away our religious beliefs is not 
okay. Our two girls are very healthy and strong and made exactly how they are supposed to be with immune systems 
that work exactly how they are supposed to.  
 
Like Rep. Nancy Barto of Arizona says.  
"Vaccines have a place, but it's every parent's individual right to decide the vaccine's place in the child's life." And we 
strongly agree with her. Thank you for taking the time to read this and we pray that our personal/religious beliefs are 
not taken away from us. God Bless.  
 
Sincerely,   
Matt and Sierra Judkins  
 


